
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 4.12.20 

 

Dear Families, 

Christmas has officially arrived at the 

Juniors this week and we have some little 

visitors in school who have been causing 

mischief! So far the elves have climbed 

up the walls, zip wired across the 

classroom and tried to change the time 

on the clock in 3G. I have also had an elf visit my office!  

Don’t forget to enter this year’s Talent Show. Nevill Road Talent Show 2020 

has been set up as an assignment on Google Classroom with instructions on 

how to upload your video. Children can take part on their own or with family 

members. Grown ups you are very welcome to join in too! The deadline for 

entries is Sunday 13th December.  

Our ASPIRE Curriculum  

It is lovely to have Year 4 back with us 

again and they have been practising for 

the ‘Can do Christmas Performance’. We 

have been working with Mrs Henderson 

Wilde from Stockport’s Music Service to 

help us learn the songs through signing. 

On the 10th December, the children will be 

performing the songs live with 6000 other 

children via zoom.   

We have had a whole school writing week 

based upon a well-known Christmas 

advert! The children have been 

interviewing Edgar the dragon to find out 

more about his character and personality. 

Follow us on Twitter @NRJuniors to see more about our curriculum and the 

children’s learning in school.   



Christmas Door Winners 

Today, School Council announced the winners of 

the Christmas door competition. 

In first place 5H and Mr Dunn 

In second place 3D 

and in third place 5HD 

School Closure 21st and 22nd December 

We will be providing remote learning on these two 
days through google classroom. A google meet will 
be held for all classes at the following times: 

Year 6 8.45am, Y3 9.00am, Y4 
9.15am, Y5 9.30am 

A link will be posted on the 
class page, 5 minutes before the meeting.  

Diary Dates:  

Friday 11th December – PTA Sponsored Santa dash/ 
Christmas dinner day! Non uniform / Christmas outfits. 

Sunday 13th December – Deadline for Talent Show 
entries 

Thursday 17th December – Year 3 and 4 Christmas party 
day  

Friday 18th December – Year 5 and 6 Christmas party day 

                                                    (Children can wear party 
clothes all day) 

 

Thank you for your continuing support during this time.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More. 


